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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted MPLA news  for NMLA newsletter 

 Submitted MPLA report to NMLA board for Jan. 28, 2015 meeting 

 Submitted New Mexico news for MPLA newsletter 

 Reviewed reports submitted for March meeting 
 
New Mexico news: 
 

 NMLA Spring Mini Conference will be held April 28-29, 2016 in Las Cruses.  For more 
information see http://nmla.org/mini-conference/ 

 

 NMLA Annual Conference will be in Albuquerque on Nov. 2-4, 2016. 
 

 Library Legislative day was January 28, 2015 at the Roundhouse in Santa Fe.   Public 
librarians, school librarians, and academic librarians gather to meet their legislators to 
thank them for supporting the GO Bond legislation for 10.9 million for libraries.  The 
General Obligation Bond passed and will be on the ballot in November.  

 

 NMLA Board voted to invite MPLA to a Joint Conference in 2019.   
 

 


